Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application  \WSCC/036/20
number

Name Uane Young

Address THE BEACHES, 21, THE BEACHES, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5PQ

Type of | Objection

Comment

Comments Wwe are objecting to this application primarily on the basis that Church Lane is "wholly unsuited to this
type of traffic". Already trying to get out of Horsemere Lane on to Church Lane is a bit of a hazard with
traffic hurtling down the road, disregarding the 40 mile an hour speed limit (which is also too high for a
residential area). The increase in the large Viridor and Grundon lorries on this road, will make getting
onto Church Lane even more hazardous and stressful - particularly for some of our elderly driving
residents. Whilst I personally am all for renewable energy sources and the safe destruction of all waste
(avoiding landfills), I am struggling to understand why there should be another waste plant built in this
specific area - surely the one that is already built and operating in this area is enough?!
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